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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

September 21, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: BOBBIE KILBERG

FROM: PHIL BUCHEW

I am returning to you the file you sent me on
Leonard Marks. I have called Leonard and he
seems satisfied that we have done everything
possible to interest the State Department in
using the services of the U. S. Advisory
Commission on Educational and Cultural Affairs.

Leonard did suggest to me that the President,
either in answer to debate questions or in a
speech, should declare his plans to do more
by way of implementing the "Basket Three"
provisions of the Helsinki Pact. I suggest you
talk to Bill Hyland and discuss with him the
possible approaches that the NSC staff would
recommend along this line, and the recommenda-
tions should go to Messrs. Gergen and Duval,
with a copy to Dick Cheney.

Attachment
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 23, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR

Ms. Louise Froebe
Assistant to the Staff Director
NSC Under Secretaries Committee

On August 4, Phil Buchen, Counsel to the President,
received the attached letter from Leonard Marks,
Chairman of the U.S. Advisory Commission on Educa-
tional and Cultural Affairs (Tab A). Mr. Buchen

was interested in Mr. Marks' suggestion that the
Advisory Commission be a responsible agency to
promote various events that would be useful prior

to the Belgrade meeting and to report periodically
to the President and the Secretary of State on these
activities. Consequently, I asked the National
Security Council for its recommendation on this idea
and received the attached memorandum from Jeanne
Davis (Tab B) in which she states that any partici-
pation which the Advisory Commission wishes to have
in regard to the Helsinki Agreement should be worked
out with and under the supervision of the NSC Under
Secretaries Committee.

The Counsel's Office would appreciate Mr. Gathright
or you contacting Mr. Marks to discuss how the U.S.
Advisory Commission on Educational and Cultural
Affairs could best be of assistance to the Under
Secretaries Committee in regard to the Basket III
provisions of the Helsinki Agreement.

?

SREEPIANVE

Bobbie Greene Kilberg
Associate Counséel

Attachments o _ ' "
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTCN

August 11, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: PHIL BUCHEN
FROM: BOBBIE GREENE KILBERG
SUBJECT: Leonard Marks and Basket III

of the Helsinki Agreement

(1) Bob Linder is checking whether or not the
U.S. Advisory Commission on Educational and Cultural
Affairs received a Presidential response to their
" annual reports in 1974 and 1975. If the Commission
did not receive a response, Bob will suggest to you
how we might rectify that error at this date. Bob
will also carefully watch for the FY76 report which
is now at the printers and will make sure it does
receive a Presidential response.

(2) In regard to Mr. Marks suggestion that the
White House designate the Advisory Commission as a
possible agency to promote various events that would
be useful prior to the Belgrade meeting (see letter
at Tab A): I asked Denis Clift of the National
Security Council for his thoughts and advice and
received the attached response from Jeanne Davis
(Tab B). Perhaps the Commission could work something
out with the Under Secretaries Committee as she sug-
gests. The NSC draft reply states that Mr. Marks
should call Mr. Gathright, the Under Secretaries
Committee Staff Director. However, I called
Mr. Gathright today to ask him to call Mr. Marks
to start discussions, but Gathright is on vacation
for two weeks. I will speak with. him on his return.

Rather than send Mr. Marks the draft NSC letter,
I would suggest that you call him and convey the pos-

sibility that his Commission might work with the Under :

Secretaries Committee. You also can tell him that /'
will be speaking with Mr. Gathright in a few weeks:
and will have Gathright call Mr. Marks. Y

6?’0

N

i
-
-
=
A I3

e

\_/Q



THE UNITED STATES ADVISORY COMMISSION
ON
INTERNATIONAL EDUCATIONAL AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20520

OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN

Please reply to

1920 L Street, N. W,
Washington, D.C. 20036
(202) 293-3860

August 4, 1976

-Mr, Philip W. Buchen
Counsel to the President
The White House
Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Phil

When I saw you this afternoon I told you that I would like to dis-
cuss my recent suggestions regarding the Basket III provisions
-of the Helsinki Agreement.

As a prelude to the meeting, I would like you to consider the

suggestion that the White House designate our Advisory Commission

as a responsible agency to promote various events that would be

useful prior to the Belgrade meeting and to report periodically

to the President and to the Secretary of State on these activities.

In my opinion, the creation of the Fenwick Committee to "monitor"
~--does not preclude this step nor relieve the executive of the

primary responsibility for fulfilling the objectives of the human

rights provisions of the agreement.

‘ Incidentally, I am aware that primary responsibility within the
White House may rest with others but I am writing to you because
of our earlier discussions on this subject.

o ¥ P02,

I await your response. ,
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Leondrd H. Marks



" " MEMORANDUM

4557
NATIONAL SECURITY COUNCIL

ADMINISTRATIVELY
CONFIDENTIAL August 11, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR BOBBIE GREENE ‘ LBERG
FROM: -Jeanne W, Davi

SUBJECT: Correspondence from Leonard Marks

With reference to your August 9 memorandum to Denis Clift of this Staff
regarding correspondence from Leonard Marks to Mr, Buchen, the NSC
Under Secretaries Committee has responsibility within the Executive
Branch for monitoring implementation of the provisions of the CSCE Final
Act and coordination of U,S. Government positions and actions on all CSCE
matters. It would not appear desirable to diffuse thig centralization of
responsibility., Accordingly, any part the Advisory Commission wishes

to play in the CSCE process should be worked out with the Committee,

The proposed reply at Tab A for Mr. Buchen's signature would thank

Mr, Marks for his generous offer and inform him that his suggestion has
been referred to the NSC Under Secretaries Committee Staff, Theincoming
correspondence is at Tab B,

If and when Mr, Buchen signs the letter, if you will send us a copy we
will forward the exchange to the NS& Staff Director,
Usc

ADMINISTRATIVELY
CONFIDENTIAL



PROPOSED REPLY -

Dear LeorAxardv:

Thank you for your letter of August 4 concerning the Helsinki
Agreement and offering the support of the Advisory Commission in
implementix{g the provisions of the CSCE Final Act, From the outset
of CSCE, the President has attached the greatest importance to the full
Aimplementa.tion of all the provisions of the Final Act by the signatories.
In this connection, the NSC Under Secretaries Committee has responsibility
v;vithin the Executive Branch for monitoring implementati_on of the Final
Act and coordination ;)f U.S. Government positions and actions on all
CSCE mé.tterso I have asked that your offer of assistance be made
known to the Committee's Staff Director, Mr., Wreatham Gathright, in
the Office of the Députy Secretary of State, and you may wish to contact
him directly. |
~— - Again, I appr eciate your writing me with your suggestions.

Sincerely,

Philip Buchen

Mr, Leonard H. Marks ’g '?a%

1920 L Street, N. W, o o

Washington, D.C, 20036 9
i\. \:b






has been incorporated into law, but has not yet
been fundedqd. ’

Kindly get back to me on the material, considering
the points raised by Leonard Marks. .

Attachments












